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IMPORTANT DATES

Friday 24th March 2017
9.00 am - 10.00 am
Playgroup in South Hub

MONDAY 27TH MARCH 2017
NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS
Staff Professional Development  Day

Tuesday 28th March 2017 

9.30 am & 11.30 am
Prep 2018 School Tour
*By appointment only*

Wednesday 29th March 2017
Parents & Friends Icy Pole Day

Thursday 30th March 2017
9.30 am & 11.30 am
Prep 2018 School Tour
*By appointment only*

Whole School Easter Paraliturgy
9.15 am - School Hall

FRIDAY  31st  March 2017

LAST DAY OF TERM 1

CHILDREN ARE DISMISSED AT 1.00 PM.

CHILDREN RETURN FOR TERM 2 ON 
TUESDAY 18TH APRIL 2017

The school fees for the 2017 school year are $1390.00 per family and the curriculum levies are $390.00 per 
child. All families sign a section on the enrolment form agreeing to take on the responsibility of school fees, 
levies and year level requirements e.g. camps.  

Many families have decided to take up the option of direct debit payments and their payment schedule is 
organized from the beginning of the year to be completed by December. Some families have decided to pay by 
term, half year and have already made a whole year payment. Any families who are not part of the direct debit 
process need to have all fees for the year paid by the beginning of October. 

 School fee statements went out to all families at the beginning of the year to notify parents of their current 
status with regard to the fees and levies and will come home at the beginning of each term. This included 
notification of all outstanding amounts from 2016. Parents are also able to use their report portal password to 
log in and check the account at any time. 

 Our auditors and accountants have expressed concern about our outstanding fees and have asked us to take 
further action to bring in our required budget amounts.  

Other schools are using the services of debt collectors in order to chase up outstanding fees particularly where 
those fees extend over more than 6 months. We did not want to go down this path as the process has 
implications for the credit ratings of families involved.  Unfortunately this may now need to change.  

We are asking all families to ensure that their fees are up to date by the beginning of term 2 so that our 
accounts and budgets are maintained. 

Many thanks,  

Jennifer

SCHOOL FEES & CURRICULUM 
LEVIES 2017



SENT HOME EARLIER THIS WEEK:

*  Parents & Friends Easter Raffle tickets

*  Student Family Occupation details

GOING HOME TODAY:

ELDEST CHILD:

*   Circus Latino

*   Manor Lakes Football Club

*   WynCity Holiday Deals

*  Catholic Education Today magazine

PREP & YEAR 1:

*   PMP Parent Information Term 2

NOTES COMING HOME THIS WEEK :

Our monthly Wyndham Vale Community 
Masses are held on the first Sunday of each 
month.  Our next mass is on SUNDAY 7TH 
MAY 2017, commencing at 10.00 am in the 
Sports Centre.  

Come and meet members of the Parish 
Community and catch up with school friends.

Bring a plate to share after Mass with a 
cuppa.

WYNDHAM VALE COMMUNITY MASS

Dear Lord
 We pray for the people at camp.

 We pray that you will guide them through the 
coming days.

 We pray for all the leaders and helpers. 

We pray that they will sleep at night. 

We pray that their families will miss them?
 We pray that rain won?t ruin their day!

 Amen 

A Prayer for Our Year 5/ 6 
Campers 

Our Year 5/6 children are 
away at Campaspe Downs 
so we pray that they shall 

enjoy all they do and 
share. 

Hi there,  What are you waiting for?

Robert has thrown down the challenge. It 's time to show 'em 
what you're made of.

Get amongst it.

"I'm a member of a tipping competition on ESPNfootytips and I'd 
like to invite you to get involved."

Com pet it ion Nam e: OLSC t ipping com p

Password: olsc

For more details, go to: 
http://www.footytips.com.au/comps/OLSC_tipping_comp&p=olsc

Regards,

The ESPNfootytips Team        http://www.footytips.com.au 

OLSC FOOTBALL TIPPING

COMPETITION 2017

In Term 2, we will be starting our PMP program for 
all Prep students. These sessions will be run every 
Thursday morning from 8.55 - 10.25am. All students 
will be required to wear their sports uniforms. 

 For this program to work successfully we need to 
have the help of parents during this time (plus set 
up and pack up). We invite any parent that would 
like to help with this program to sign up with their 
name up and contact details on sheet located 
outside teachers main office door in LC1. This is a 
great opportunity to be involved with your child/ren 
in a varied classroom setting.  Kind Regards 

Jannine Surujpal (PMP Co-Ordinator) 

Percept ual Mot or  Program  (PMP) 

http://www.footytips.com.au/comps/OLSC_tipping_comp&p=olsc
http://www.footytips.com.au/


SACRAMENTAL PROGRAM 2017 

Below are children along with their families who will 
participate in our Sacramental Program this year. If 
your child?s name is yet to be added please see Paul 
this week to finalise the list of students. 

 Parents and children are reminded of our Evening on Wednesday, 19th April 
commencing at 6:30pm. It will be held in the sports centre and conclude with 
prayer around 7:30pm. 

This evening is for all students making their First Reconciliation this year from 
Year 3 to Year 6. 

RECONCILIATION EVENING







URGENT HELP REQUIRED:

We are asking for help with collecting and 
distributing lunch orders for our students on 
a Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday.  

Orders are collected by Saffron Kitchen, 
located at the Wyndham Vale Community 
Centre at 12.15 pm and are bought to school 
and distributed to students when lunch 
commences at 12.35pm.  

Please let Ruki or Jane in the office know if 
you can help on any of these days.

LUNCH ORDER HELPERS

SCRIPTURE REFLECTIONS

Scripture Reflection: 

Before the hust le and bust le of the 

week takes over, spend some t ime 

reflect ing upon the coming week's 

gospel.

Join us at 2.00 pm on Monday at 

OLSC Primary School for half an 

hour or so of peace and 

contemplat ion.  

Beginning Monday 6th February 

2017.

Enquiries: Please contact Lou, 9741 

4144.

PROJECT COMPASSION

During our Lenten Journey students are contributing any 
small coins they have to add to their Project Compassion 
Boxes, which are placed on our prayer mats each 
morning. 

If you can help them with any loose change it would be 

CSEF APPLICATION FORMS

If you hold a current Health Care Card, you 
may be entitled to receive the Camps, Sports, 
Excursion Fund grant of $125.00 per child.  

Applications close of 1 June 2017.

Please contact the office for an Application 
Form.



ST. ANDREW?S FAIR COMMITTEE has vacancies available for the positions 
of Assist ant  Treasurer , St alls Coordinat or  and the newly created role of 
Social Media Coordinat or .  Please contact the Parish Office if you are 
interested in any of these positions.  A description of the positions is 
available from the Parish Office on request (other than for Social Media 
Coordinator which needs to be discussed at the next Fair Committee 
meeting).  Thank you .


